
 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

 

TO: William T. Lichter, Village Manager 

  

FROM: David A. Hulseberg, AICP 

 Assistant Village Manager/Director of Community Development 

 

DATE: September 6, 2007 

 

SUBJECT: PC 07-27: 601-651 E. Butterfield Road 

 

    

The Plan Commission at their August 20, 2007 recommended approval of the above referenced 

petition with a condition that the petitioner submit modified building elevations that substitute 

masonry for the buff colored stucco.  Please find the revised elevation attached for your 

consideration with the petition at the September 6, 2007 Board of Trustees meeting.   
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